Queen's Park Office Room 451, Main Legislative Bldg. Toronto, ON M7A 1A2

Tel. (416) 325-4664 Fax (416) 325-4666 mschreiner@ola.org



Constituency Office 173 Woolwich Street, Unit 102 Guelph, ON N1H 3V4 Tel. (519) 836-4190 Fax (519) 836-4191 mschreiner-co@ola.org

August 16, 2019

Dear Members of the Canadian PPE Network,

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Guelph, I want to begin by thanking all Personal Support Workers and frontline healthcare workers across Ontario and Canada for their invaluable work.

As a member of the Canadian PPE Network, you are amongst colleagues that serve directly as the front line of healthcare, who prides on their professionalism and dedication to those who require care.

I share your concerns that PSW's are leaving this field at an alarming rate. I commit to working with the Canadian PPE Network to advocate for fair pay and working conditions for PSW's.

The work you do ensures that generations of Canadians receive top of the line care, and that we and our loved ones live each day with dignity, good health, and happiness. Thank you.

Kindest regards,

Mike Schreiner
MPP Guelph